
 

 

HFFCIL/BSE/NSE/EQ/83/2022-23                                             Date:  15-09-2022 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001. 
Scrip Code- 543259 

To, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
The Listing Department, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai- 400051. 
Scrip Symbol- HOMEFIRST 

 
Subject: Clarification on News Item appearing in Hindu Business Line dated September 15, 2022 

 
Dear Sir/madam, 
 
This clarification is with reference to the captioned news item dated September 15, 2022 in Hindu Business Line titled 
“Warburg ‘looking to exit’ from Home First Finance”. We would like to hereby inform the Exchanges that we 
deny this news and that we are not privy or party to any discussion or developments as described in the article. In this 
regard, we would like to state that there is no information available with the Company as of today, which is required 
to be reported under extant SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
We wish to inform you that the Company has been regularly complying and disclosing all necessary information in a 
timely manner to the stock exchanges as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulation, 2015. 
 
This is for your information and record. 

For Home First Finance Company India Limited 
 

 
Shreyans Bachhawat 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
ACS NO: 26700 
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